
We want to Thank all of the Parents and Carers at Bloomsbury Nursery School, for your 

continued support and understanding through this difficult time.  

 For those attending nursery in the Daisies—please see next page for details of party days. 

 For those staying at home, Keyworkers will be contacting you and providing activity packs, for you to  

         collect from nursery and take home.  

 For those isolating, we will be calling you to ask if there is anything you need.  

 

We hope you have a wonderful holiday and we look forward to seeing you in 2021 

Follow us on Facebook          

Please like and share our  

Facebook page 

 

School Website:   

bloomsburynurseryschool.co.uk 

Birmingham City Council says: We’ve all been through a tough time with Covid-19 

and repeated lockdowns. For many families it can get harder over Winter, which is 

why we’re here to help. Here are some of our partners’ most used services and  

support, which might make life a little bit easier… can be downloaded in  10  

different languages— 

 

h t t p s : / / w w w . b i r m i n g h a m . g o v . u k / d o w n l o a d s /

download/3595/ 

https://www.bloomsburynurseryschool.co.uk/


Diary Dates: 

Last day in nursery: Thursday 16th December 

Training Day: Friday 17th December 

Nursery will remain closed to 

Sunflowers Groups: 

Anjeeta, Taz, Harvinder, Liz, Helen, Susan, Tracey, 

Carole   

Teacher Training Day: Monday 4th January 

Back to Nursery: Tuesday  5th January 2021 

 

Free School Meals 

 

We are pleased to share that all families who are eligible 

for Free School Meals, will receive vouchers for each week 

of the Christmas Holidays.  

Vouchers will be sent to your email address 

Please email: enquiry@bloomsbury.bham.sch.uk 

If you have a new email address 

 

Vouchers for the Sunflowers Children in the following 

groups, can collect food Vouchers from nursery: 

Helen, Susan, Liz, Taz, Harvinder, Anjeeta, 

Carole, Tracey 

Christmas Party Day  

Daisies—2 / 3 years olds 

On  

Wednesday  13th December—morning 

Wednesday 13th December—afternoon 

 

Child can arrive at nursery in Party Clothes  

Please do not bring any food or drink to Nursery, we will provide  

everything that is needed.  

We have  

Food Bank Vouchers 

 

Please see Hardeep in Reception  

Article 27 

 You have the right to food,  

clothing, a safe place to live and to have your basic needs 

met. You should not be  

disadvantaged so that you can't do many of the things other 

kids can do.  


